
LIONS BAY SCHOOL 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) 

 

 

 

LIONS BAY SCHOOL -  PAC MEETING  

Thursday, September 25, 6pm 

 

             We acknowledge and are thankful to live, learn, and work on the territory of the Coast Salish 

people, specifically the Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish) Nation, whose territory West Vancouver 

Schools resides. 

MINUTES 

Present: Christine Hulme, Jenn Ohlhauser, Jill Fujibayashi, Danielle Mah, Anne McCulloch 

 

1. Call to Order 6:02 p.m. 

2. Approval of June AGM Minutes: Danielle and Anne 

3. Approval of Agenda: Danielle and Anne 

4. Vice Principal/Principal Reports – see attached slides. 

• Jenn suggested some outdoor school enhancement projects and was invited to submit 

quotes to the PAC. 

• Danielle suggested the PAC consider approaching the LB Playschool Association about 

cost-sharing. 

• Jenn to email all parents for input on what we love about our school for the promotional 

video. 

• Anne to find the parent list for the last class of the LB Playschool Association and 

consult them on spending the association funds on the proposed outdoor enhancement 

projects that Saplings and the primary school can both use. 

Chair’s Report: 

• Thank you to Danielle and Hilary for organizing the Welcome Back Tea and Beach Night 

and the pop-up shop to sell for spirit wear. 

• 2025/26 Fundraisers: 

• 2025-2026 Fundraisers: 

o Fall Movie Night: Thursday, Oct. 23 – Jenn to book the custodian 

o Cider with Santa Event: Saturday, Dec. 6, 9-11 a.m. 

o Winter Movie Night: Thursday, Feb. 27 

o Pancake Breakfast: Friday, April 10 

o Other suggestions: Bottle Drive for Grade 3 Grad?  

 

• Events: 

o Family Sing-Along and Bake Sale: Friday, Dec. 19 

o School Campout: June 6-7 

 



LIONS BAY SCHOOL 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) 

 

2024-2025 Dates:  

 

• PAC meetings: Thursdays, 6pm: Oct. 30, Nov. 27, Jan. 29, April 16, June 4 (AGM) 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Jill 

 

• Current: ~$30 ($7,500 for furniture will come out) 

• Gaming account: $3,200 to spend on Grade 3 Grad and possibly the mural suggested 

by Jenn 

 

Hot Lunch Report: Started the week of Sept. 21, Munch-A-Lunch is open for ordering anytime. 

Sprit wear is for sale on Munch-A-Lunch. 

 

Q&A: When the students are speaking at an event, could we invite the parents? Jenn will invite 

the parents. 

 

Meeting Adjourned @ 6:35 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday, October 30, 6pm (Teams) 


